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From: Will Eccles [will_eccles@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, 12 August 2009 10:48 PM
To: QLD Redistribution
Subject: Re the naming of the new seat of Wright

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I wish to object to the proposed naming of the new seat of Wright. I feel that it should be named Waters in 

recognition of Len Waters, who was the only serving aboriginal pilot in the RAAF during world war II. 

 

Regards, 

 

Will Eccles 

 

 

Email: will_eccles@yahoo.com 

Skype Contact: will_eccles 

Mobile: +61 (0)400 271 601 
 


